
 聖堂報告  
  常年期第十四主日 

   07/07/2024 
 

1. 2024-2026 年度聖堂「成人慕道及再慕道班」及「兒童主日學」

現正開始接受報名，有興趣報名人士，可用以下方式索取表

格： 

1.1聖堂網站下載 www.stignatiuschapel.org 

1.2來電聖堂辦事處以郵寄索取： 

電話：2359-4407      傳真：2780-3285 

2. 聖堂現正招募一群熱心、有活力的 2024-2025 年度中、英文主

日學導師培育兒童信仰成長，要對小朋友有愛心、有耐性及服

務的教友；有興趣服務天主及弟兄姊妹人士，歡迎成為我們的

一份子，為主福傳作見證。有興趣者請向本堂辦事處報名。 

3. 為慶祝 聖依納爵小堂 建堂 65週年，聖堂將於七月份舉辦「靈

修書籍推介」及「主保瞻禮感恩彌撒」。 

「主保瞻禮感恩彌撒」詳情： 

日期：2024年 7月 27日（星期六） 

時間：下午 5:00正 

恭請周守仁樞機蒞臨主禮 

感恩祭後，於「九龍華仁書院禮堂」設有感恩聚餐；餐卷每張

20元正，全數捐作慈善用途，餘額有限於聖堂辦事處發售。 

小堂誠意邀請各位弟兄姊妹一起參與，共沐主恩，愈顯主榮！ 

另外，小堂歡迎教友於聚餐當晚提供食物，有興趣者請到聖堂

辦事處登記。 

上述所有報告，已張貼於聖堂正門及辦公室外報告板，並

已上載於聖堂網頁，歡迎各位查閱。主佑各位! 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stignatiuschapel.org/


St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement 

        Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time    
        7th July 2024 

 

1. We are now inviting applications for the 2024-26 Chinese Catechism and 

Laity Formation class, as well as the Chinese and English Sunday Schools. 

Interested parties can obtain the application forms through the following 

methods:  

a. Download the forms from the chapel's website: 

www.stignatiuschapel.org or 

b. Contact the chapel office by Phone: (852) 2359-4407 or Fax: (852) 

2780-3285 to request the forms be mailed to you. 

2. The chapel is now recruiting teachers for both the Chinese and 

English Sunday Schools of the 2024/25 school year. Invitations are 

now extended to those who care about and have patience with kids 

to join us for this blessing activity. Those interested may register at 

the Chapel Office after mass.  

3. To celebrate the 65th anniversary of St. Ignatius Chapel, the chapel 

will be hosting a "Spiritual Book Recommendation" event and the 

"Patron Feast Thanksgiving Mass" in July. 

Details of the "Patron Feast Thanksgiving Mass" are as follows: 

Date: Saturday, July 27, 2024      Time: 5:00 PM 

Celebrant: Cardinal Stephen Chow 

(Please note that the Mass is conducted in Chinese.) 

After the Thanksgiving mass, there will be a dinner held in the 

school hall of Wah Yan College. Limited amount of dinner tickets 

will go on sale this Sunday at the Chapel Office, priced at HK$20 

each. The proceeds will be donated to charity. The chapel sincerely 

invites all brothers and sisters to participate, to bask in the grace 

of the Lord, and to glorify the Lord! 

In addition, the chapel welcomes parishioners to contribute food 

on the night of the dinner. Those who are interested are invited to 

contact the Chapel Office after mass. 
 

The above announcements have been posted on the chapel 

website for reference.   

http://www.stignatiuschapel.org/

